
 

 

I hope everyone is staying warm, as I 
write this article the temperatures in 
our area are in the teens with wind 
chills in the single digits. Burrrr! It is 
just a little too cold to be on the Gold 
Wing. But never fear, one of the great 
benefits of living in Georgia is that 
the weather changes often. So don’t 
lock away the motorcycle and riding 
gear just yet, because it may be 
sunshiny and toasty warm in a day or 
so. 

We attended the Chapter S Sweet 
Heart Fun Day. The Chapter S Team 
had a fantastic event. There were 
approximately 165 members in 
attendance and 11 Georgia Chapters 

represented at 
the Chapter S 
Fun Day. The 
fellowship was 
great as well as 
the food, games 
a n d  d o o r 
prizes.  There 
were several 

that participated 
in the Chapter 
Challenges and 
as usual the 
Challenges are 
quite different at 
the Chapter S 
Fun Day. 

B2 was victorious in capturing the 
Georgia District Travelers Plaque 
from Chapter S and will be offering 
it for capture on February 28th. 

The Hot Potato is now on its 
journey, at the Chapter S Fun Day 
a drawing was held from all the 
chapters in the District and 
Chapter I2 was to lucky one pulled 
to start the Hot Potato. Jeanna 
Phillips of Chapter I2 accepted the 
Hot Potato Plaque. Your chapter 
may be the lucky recipient of the 
Hot Potato soon.  

Let’s remember, it’s all about 
visiting with fellow members with a 
little friendly competition included.  
So, have fun with both the 
Travelers Plaque and Hot Potato as 
you visit old friends and make new 
one along the way. Don’t forget 
when you are visiting other 
chapters to take your Visitation 
Photo for the Photo Contest. 
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Contestants in waiting... 

Contestants in action! 



 

 

S c h e d u l e  o f  
E v e n t s  

 March 7—University Trainer 
Development Program, 
Warner Robbins 

 March 8—Why We Ride, 
Rome 

 March 19-21—Florida Con-
vention/Rally , Kissimmee 

 March 24—Co-Rider, Mariet-
ta 

 April 4—Chapter Leadership 
Program, Fayettevil le  

 April 10—40 to Phoenix, 
Sponsored by GA-A 

 April 13—Why We Ride, 
Rome 

 April 18—GA-T’s Tacky Tour-
ist Fun Day, Commerce.  

 April 23—Why We Ride, 
Rome 

 April 25—GA-B’s 30 Year 
Anniversary, Red Top 
Mountain State Park 

 May 2—Officer Certification 
Program, Austell  

 May 9—GA-R Spring Picnic, 
Proctor Landing Park, 
Acworth 

 May 14-16, 2015—Alabama 
District  Convention/Rally,  
Eufaula 

 June 18-20, 2015—Georgia 
District  Convention/
Rally—Gold Wing Dynasty  

 July 16-18, 2015—South 
Carolina District  Conven-
tion/Rally , Anderson  

 July 25-26—Horizon Pro-
gram, Marietta 

 September 3-6—Wing Ding, 
Huntsville, AL 

 October 15-17—Mississippi 
District  Convention/Rally,  
Gulfport 

 October , 29-30, 2015—
Region “A”  Convention/
Rally, Eufaula, AL 
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Lots of Chapters have had changes in meeting locations and time. Please see the District website (www.gwrra-ga.com) for time and 

location of Chapter Gatherings. As always, call before you visit to confirm date, time and location.  

Georgia Traveler’s Plaque: Chapter 
GA-B2 captured the Georgia Travel-
er’s Plaque from GA-S! It will be giv-
en away on February 28th at their 
Chapter Gathering. Sign in will be 
from 9:00 AM till 10:30 AM. 

 

GA-B, D GA-K, M 

GA-A, C2,  
I2, J 

GA-B2, E2 

GA-E, F2 

H ave you 

heard the 

news?! If your are pre-

registered for this year’s 

Wing Fling, you will be 

treated to a full dinner on 

Thursday evening. Your 

District Team has had the 

opportunity to sample this 

awesome meal and you 

won’t be disappointed. 

Oh! And something has 

been added as a ‘thank 

you’ for those that pre-

register.  

You will be entered to win 

a seven day cruse on the 

January 2016 Wingers-n-

Waves! That’s right, you 

will have a chance to win a 

free, seven day cruse for 

two just for pre-registering 

GA-H, L 

The Georgia Hot Potato—is now 
being held Chapter I2. It can only 
stay with them for 14 days. Where 
will it go next? 

GA-D2 

GA– Q 

for this year’s Georgia Dis-

trict Convention/Rally—

Gold Wing Dynasty  

Is that cool or what?! So 

send in those registrations 

and start dreaming of what 

a wonderful time you can 

have with your GWRRA 

family—both in Dillard 

and on the high seas! 

UTD Program 

GA– R 

GA– S 

GA– O 

GA– T 

Why We Ride 

Florida Convention/Rally 

Co-Rider 



 

 

GWRRA Motto—

“Friends for Fun, 

Safety and 

Knowledge” 
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A m o n g  o u r  s i c k   

ine Duenas 

GA-B2—Dick & Gail Cross 

GA-D—Joel & Jenny Reasons 

GA-F2—Randy & Georgia 

Moore 

International —Jon & Barb 

Pons 

Region A—Dewey & Alice Cole 

GA-A—Gary & Juanita Rackley 

GA-B—Paul Loeser & Gerald-

GA-I2—Paul & Jane Moricz 

GA-J—Dave & Judy Hurd 

GA-L—Murry & Dawn Cail 

GA-S—Craig & Pat Whitehouse 

GA-T—Tommy & Vicky Martin 

C o n g r a t u l a t i n g  O u r  2 0 1 5  C o u p l e s  o f  t h e  Y e a r !  

J i m  &  K a y  E l r o d  
A s s i s t a n t   

D i s t r i c t  D i r e c t o r  
V e n d o r   

C o o r d i n a t o r  

T o m m y  &  V i c k y  
M a r t i n  

D i s t r i c t  D i r e c t o r  

We have recently added 
another benefit  to 
preregistering for the 
2015 Georgia District 
Rally. It is a chance to win 
a FREE CRUISE FOR 
TWO! So don’t put it off 
and miss the deadline to 
be entered for the cruise 

(Continued from page 1) drawing.   

The Florida District Rally 
is the first District Rally in 
Region “A” and is coming 
up March 19-21, 2015 in 
Kissimmee, FL. Their 
theme is “America The 
Beautiful”. It is a good 
time of the year to travel 
south, so let’s go and 

support our next door 
neighbors and have some 
FUN at the Florida Rally.    

We hope to see you on the 
road soon. 

Tommy & Vicky 

Glenn Argo—GA-S Linda Fields—GA-T 

The Weather Will Be Changing 

WOW! Can you believe it? 

March is here already with 

dreams of warmer weath-

er coming! If you’re like 

me, you are thinking 

about what needs to be 

done to get ready for some 

serious bike riding. Even 

though I have been riding 

when there was a break in 

the weather and did my T-

CLOCK each time, now is 

the time to prepare for the 

approaching riding sea-

son. 

First, the bike needs to be 

serviced and checked out. 

Then do some practice 

riding to get the winter 

rust off. The practice is 

best done in a parking lot 

or another safe area. 

So get out there and do 

what you really enjoy.  

Ride, have fun and be safe!  

Don’t forget to visit fellow 

chapters and friends. 

Jim & Kay 

GETTING READY FOR RIDING WEATHER 

C o n -

gratulations to 

Georgia Chapter D, once 

again your Newsletter has 

been selected as the 2014 

National Chapter News-

letter of the Year. Yes, that 

is correct, this is the third 

year in a row for Chapter 

D’s Newsletter to be se-

lected as the National 

Chapter Newsletter of the 

Year. The Newsletter Edi-

tor is none other than 

Nancy Lynberg.  Nancy has 

done an outstanding job as 

Chapter D Newsletter edi-

tor and she now holds the 

position of Assistant Chap-

ter Director as well as 

Chapter Webmaster. 

NEWS FLASH! GA-D DOES IT AGAIN! 


